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December 1960.

As a Sponsor of this project you will certainly have been wanting
to know how the plan for the school is developing and I am therefore

sending you a copy of a new appeal for funds which contains also
‘details of the most recent developments.

You will seethat the British Govermment, which has slready
contributed £120,000 sterling; has made a further substantisl offer
of help, conditional on the response by March 1961 to an urgent
appeal for more funds from sources in the Middle Eagt.

THE SCHOOL DEPENDS UPON' YOUR RESPONSE TO THIS APPEAL

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Joseph Hitti
Chairman of the Board of Governors.

Donations or other commmnications may be sent to Dr. Joseph Hitti,
P,0.B. 2400, Beirut. Cheques should be made payeble to
"British School Appeal Account'.



